

association of university and college employees

July 30, 1981

Will Carrilho Secretary NABEL Local 83 853 Hamilton Street Vancouver, B.C.V6B 2R7

Dear Brother Carrilho:

In response to your letter of June 26, 1981, our Executive voted at our meeting, Wednesday, July 29, 1981, to forward a cheque in the amount of \$100.00 to you. Our resources too are limited but we felt it was important to indicate our solidarity with you, even in this small way. We trust you will receive assistance from other unions too. We wish you success in your struggle and hope there will be a successful conclusion to the strike soon.

Fraternally,

Carole Cameron
Union Organiser
AUCE Local I
on behalf of the Executive of AUCE Local I

Enc.

MEW ADDRESS:
AUGE Local #1
#202 - 6.40 Memorial Road
University of British Columbia
Venezuver, B.G.
V6T 1W5